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Insights  August 14, 2025 

News 

We Are Pleased to Welcome Our New Colleague Nehir Atalay 

We are delighted to announce that Nehir Atalay has joined Marif Law Firm as an Associate. 

Nehir has a strong international academic background and has worked in the fields of arbitration and 
cross-border dispute resolution. She has a strong foundation in Turkish, European and international legal 
systems and has provided comprehensive legal support in complex international disputes across various 
sectors. She has focused her practice on international arbitration, corporate and commercial law, and contract 
matters. She has worked on arbitration proceedings under institutional rules such as ICC, LCIA, and AAA. She 
has regularly contributed to the drafting of legal documents, the review of commercial contracts, and the 
provision of legal advice on corporate governance procedures. 

We are confident that Nehir will bring valuable insight and experience to our team. 
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